
 
 
 

Product Discontinue Notice 
Date: OCT. 22th, 2019 

 
 

 
ATTN: To Whom It May Concern 
 
 
Dear Valued Customer, 
 
Thank you very much for your kind support to Delta Electronics (Thailand) PCL in the 
past years. 
 
Hereby, we would like to inform that EMI filter models:  
 

01SEEG3H, 03SEEG3H & 06SEEG3H 
 

are required to be terminated due to some materials used on this parts have been 
announced to be terminated caused by economic scale consideration and the safety 
certificates will be expired soon.  
 
Please do accept our apologies for any inconvenience may cause and a last buy 
order by 30th, Apr, 2020 will be acceptable as a special support. 
 
Once again, thank you for your understanding and look forward to your continued 
supporting and business partnership in the future. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Sincerely yours, 
 
 
 

 
 
----------------------------------- 
 
Delta Electronics, Inc. 


